
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

March 1, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Pastors, Supporting Churches, and Praying Friends, 

Thank you so much for your prayers and support. The past two months have been very busy, with many wonderful opportunities to serve 
the Lord. 

In January, Viry and I had the privilege of working to help a new church get started about 20 minutes from our house in San Luis Potosi.  
Again, we were amazed to see the hand of the Lord open the hearts of people to the Gospel, to visits, and to discipleship lessons in 
houses. He provided two good options for a place for the new church to meet, and He is working in the heart of a young man to be the 
pastor of the new church. One family from the area has come to visit the church where we serve out of in Mexico with Pastor Dr. Luis 
Ramos. 

February began with the first week given to teaching an intensive class on the doctrine of prayer in our Bible college. Again, the grace of 
God was so abundant, as He helped the lessons, project, quizzes, and exam to flow and come together and as He helped marvelously 
with the delivery of the truth also. The week was very consuming. 

The next weekend was consumed with the 1st Anniversary Conference in the church where we spent five months in 2023. How wonderful 
it was to see the people there again and to preach the Word of God to them! On the way back to San Luis Potosi, we made a survey visit 
to the place where the Lord is leading us to help a new church get started this summer, and we had a wonderful conversation and prayer 
time with the pastor. The Lord is also putting a team together for a nine-week campaign there June to August. Other opportunities to 
preach and the Ladies’ Conference have also been a blessing. 

Thank you to those of you who have prayed and provided for us to buy the trailer we need for our ministry. Almost all of the money we 
need has come in, and we have already made the purchase. Next week, we need to drive to Waco, Texas, to pick up the trailer. The only 
lack we have is for the full amount of the importation and travel expenses, if the Lord would still put that on anyone’s heart. The Lord is 
so very faithful, gracious, and generous indeed with His work! 

We are very excited to see what the Lord will do this year ahead in the three to five churches He is leading us to help get started. Again, 
thank you very much for your prayers and your faithful and generous support. 

Yours for souls, 

Chris and Viry Sage 
 
 


